
Thank you for your email. We are of course supporting the New Board and 
the technology startups around our office are the users and would definitely 
benefit from the New Board. We trust we'll be helping the tech startups 
applying for the New Board soon. 
 
For any enquiries/assistance, please feel free to contact us. 


